

950 South Gippsland Highway, Cranbourne, 3977
PO Box 711, Cranbourne, 3977
P 03 5996 0144 F 03 5996 0401
lyndhurst.sc@edumail.vic.gov.au
ABN 89 639 344 699

2020 KEY DATES - SUBJECT TO CHANGE

F 1 (O : 1	
End of October	Return Enrolment Forms
	All documents in your initial package need to be completed and returned to the
	College at the end of October. We will contact you to advise how this process will
	occur closer to this time, so that we can ensure that this process complies with the
	directives from the Department of Health and Human Services.
Early November	Booklists/Uniform details
	Booklists will be mailed to families early in November. Details of Voluntary
	Contributions, Essential Student Materials and Services will also be included.
Early November	Appointments made for individual family meetings
	If the situation allows for us to do so, families will be invited to make an
	appointment to sit down with a member of the school's leadership team to discuss
	their child's commencement in the Lyndhurst Secondary College community.
	This will be an opportunity for you to share information with us and discuss any
	concerns you may have about your child's transition. You will also receive
	information about how best to support the transition for your child.
Mid November	Individual family meetings
	Families will be attend their appointments.
Wednesday 2 nd	Mini Orientation Day
December	Students from primary schools where only one or two students will be attending
	Lyndhurst Secondary College will be invited to attend a getting to know you day
	where they can make some friends from other primary schools prior to Orientation
	Day. Individual invitations will be sent out to all to whom this applies closer to the
	date.
Tuesday 8 th	Orientation Day
December	All Grade 6 students across the state participate in Orientation Day at their
	nominated Secondary School. On this day, our new Year 7 Students will be placed
	in their Home Groups, sample some classes and meet class teachers.
	Lunch is provided, however, students should bring a water bottle and a snack for
	recess. Students should wear comfortable clothing (and runners) in readiness for an
	afternoon of Tabloid Sports.
	Students will be dismissed at 3:00pm. Any student who needs assistance to catch a
	bus home will be guided to the appropriate bus stop.

Please contact Lisa Williams via email on <u>lisa.williams@education.vic.gov.au</u> if you have any queries.